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Dear Sir, 
Wild animals are not and should not be entertainment for humans. This is a very old fashioned 
form of entertainment and should be abolished. It has been abolished now in parts of the world 
and people will continue to lobby this cruel form of entertainment. 
 
I want to live in a kinder world and will continue to stop fight for animals being used for 
entertainment. 
 
I think you should consider this and ban it NOW. 


